
The NH Department of Education, Bureau of 
Special Education Support (Bureau) wants to 
hear from families and caregivers of students 
receiving special education supports and 
services in your School District as part of the 
Bureau’s required monitoring of school 
districts for IDEA.

Join us to: 
• Learn: Gain knowledge about the

monitoring process in NH.

• Share: Your thoughts and address specific
areas of success in your district.

• Shape the Future: Share recommendations
you have for improvement.

Can't attend?  Register and we will 
send you a survey to complete 
instead! 

About improving 
educational outcomes 

for students with 
disabilities!

Let's 
Talk!

A collaboration between the NH 
Department of Education (NHED) and The 
Parent Information Center of NH (PIC). 

 April 16 from 5-6 PM

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/4y4kvhr

Register Here!

A Conversation Between NHED and NH Families

Attention 
Merrimack School District families!

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/4y4kvhr

